
 
 

 

 
 

January 20, 2023 
 

N O T I C E 
 
There will be a Virtual Meeting of the Buildings and Grounds Sub-Committee on Wednesday, 
January 25, 2023, at 6:00 p.m., for the purpose of discussing updates on the Long-Range 
Building Study, and non-COVID safety concerns vs. benefits of allowing parents again to 
enter buildings to drop younger students, the second review of proposed edits to the 
Transportation Policy and to start discussing safety programs in schools, including 
lockdown drills. This meeting will end by or before 7:30 p.m. 
 
Individuals must sign up in advance to provide public comments for the Buildings and 
Grounds Sub-Committee. The sign-up window is Monday, January 23rd through Wednesday, 
January 25th at 12:00 PM (by phone) and 5:30 PM (online).  
 

• To sign up using ZOOM on your computer or mobile device visit 
https://secure1.cpsd.us/school_committee.  

 
• To sign up to call in by phone: contact the School Committee office at 617.349.6620.  

 

 
Ariel B. Kennebrew 

Executive Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee 
 

 
c:   School Committee Members 

Superintendent 
     Administration 
 City Clerk 
 Principals 
 Family Liaisons 
 Student Representatives, CRLS 
 
Note: Per the Rules of the School Committee, Sub-Committee Meetings will be live-streamed on 
Cambridge Education Access TV Channel 98/99. 
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